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TO:  Parents/Guardians 

 

FROM: Loretta Van Horn 

 

DATE: Summer 2017 

 

RE:  No Child Hungry 

 

 

As you may know, the King Ferry Food Pantry and Southern Cayuga Central School 

District have a BackPack Program that provides supplemental food over weekends and 

holidays to students who are identified as being at risk of hunger on the weekends.  This 

is in addition to the governmental program that provides free or reduced-price meals 

during the school day/year. 

 

For the 2017/18 school year, the BackPack Program may be able to increase their support 

for qualified students by offering to help with breakfast costs for those who do not 

qualify for the free/reduced price meal program.  

 

If you believe your student(s) would benefit from this BackPack Program initiative, you 

must first submit an application for free or reduced-price meals to the district.  If you are 

notified by the district of disqualification, you are encouraged to contact the King Ferry 

Food Pantry at (315) 497-2049.  They will work directly with you to assist in meeting 

your family’s food needs.  

 

If you have questions, please feel free to contact Mary Ferro at (315)364-7111 during the 

school day for further information.  
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